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De Pere assessment letters coming in March 

DE PERE, WIS. – City of De Pere property owners will receive assessment notices in March.  

Residents are encouraged to watch for their notices and read the information carefully. De Pere does 
annual revaluations.  

Accurate Appraisal is once again doing the appraisal process for the City. For questions related to your 
notices, contact information for Accurate Appraisal is 1-800-770-3927 by phone, or via e-mail at 
info@accurateassessor.com. 

Should there be questions, residents have until May 3 to contact the assessor about their new value. 

More information on this topic, including appointment scheduling, understanding assessments, frequently 
asked questions, and more can be found at www.deperewi.gov/assessment.   
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